
       
 

 
Dear Colleagues,                                                                                   Warsaw, October 10, 2022 

 

Committee of Oriental Studies of the Polish Academy of Sciences 

Faculty of Oriental Studies of the University of Warsaw  
and 

Polish Society for Oriental Studies (Polskie Towarzystwo Orientalistyczne) 

are pleased to invite you to 

 

the 11th International Conference: Current Trends in Oriental Studies 

 
to be held on November 21–23, 2022 in Warsaw, organized to commemorate  

the 70th anniversary of the establishment of the Committee of Oriental Studies of PAS,  

90 years of Oriental Studies at the University of Warsaw,  

and the 100th anniversary of the founding of the Polish Society for Oriental Studies. 

We do hope that the conference will become a forum for a fruitful discussion and exchange of 

opinions. We propose to present papers in English on November 21, 2022, and papers in 

Polish on November 22–23, 2022. 

Abstracts and registration forms shall be submitted to the  

email address: orient_konf@uw.edu.pl 

by October 24, 2022. Notification of acceptance will be sent by November 3, 2022.  

Registration will start on November 3, 2022. Participants whose papers will be accepted for 

presentation are requested to pay the conference fee of 200 PLN (ca. 40 Euro) which will 

cover conference materials and coffee breaks.  

Please use a bank transfer to pay the fee and write 11ORIENT_KONF22 in the title of your 

payment: 

Bank account (in PLN): 10 1160 2202 0000 0000 4989 5290 

Wydział Orientalistyczny 

Uniwersytet Warszawski 

Ul. Krakowskie Przedmieście 26/28, 00-927 Warszawa 

BIC/SWIFT: BIGBPLPW 

(Bank address: Bank Millennium S.A. o/Warszawa,  

ul. Stanisława Żaryna 2a02-593 Warszawa) 

If possible please inform us by e-mail about your bank transfer. If you encounter any 

difficulties please do not hesitate to contact us by email. 

More details on the conference program will be provided by November 15, 2022. 

In order to contact the organizing committee please send your message to the email address:  

orient_konf@uw.edu.pl 

With best regards,  
Prof. Piotr Taracha, UW 

Dr. habil. Agata Bareja-Starzyńska, Prof. UW 

Dr. habil. Krzysztof Stroński, Prof. UAM 

Prof. Ewa Siemieniec-Gołaś, UJ 

Dr. habil. Agata Nalborczyk, Prof. UW 

Dr. Jan Rogala, UW 

Dr. Magdalena Szpindler, UW 

mailto:orient_konf@uw.edu.pl


Dr. Joanna Dolińska-Streltsov, PTO 


